Canticle of St. Francis

Left: Children begin to process in for their
First Communion Mass. In all, 154 children
celebrated their First Communion in one of
five Masses on the weekend of May 4/5.

Preparation for the reception of Holy
Communion consists of weekly classroom
study and two parent and child educational
meetings. Participation in the first grade is
normally required for sacramental preparation
in the second grade. Faith is an on-going
journey and continues with religious education
in the third grade and the years thereafter.
Registration forms for the 2002/03 year are
now available in the Religious Education
Office. Classes begin the week of Sept. 22.

For more information, please call us at
| 821-2130.
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